LAGRANGE

112 McGregor Demo Addendum 1:

Please note that we are extending the bid open date by one week. The bid open will now be on Tuesday,
August 24th at 2 PM here at City Hall.

Additionally, after further discussion and review with our engineering firm, it has been determined that
the brick structure housing the electrical utility for the site will be demolished as it does not structurally
support the roof structure. Demolition will include the brick structure along the exterior breezeway.
The electric and gas utility will be relocated from its current location prior to demolition.



